

FAFSA & FSA ID 
· The 2022-23 Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) opens October 1, 2021 www.FAFSA.gov 
·  Complete ONE application and pay attention to the year you are applying for 
·  Need assistance? Contact the financial aid office at your college of choice 
· Two FSA IDs (the student and one parent) are required to complete the FAFSA 
·  Keep FSA ID number in a safe place as it is yours for life 
·  Parents do not need to claim an FSA ID if they have one from previous FAFSA filing 
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